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To: Witmer, Marguerite

Subject: FW: unbelievable fee's

From: Conaway, Leeann [mailto:LConaway@AltoonaRegional.org]
Sent: Monday, June 11, 2007 9:15 AM
To: ST-NURSE@state.pa.us
Subject: unbelievable fee's

To whom it may concern,
I can not believe what I have read": Section 12 of the act requires the Board to set fees necessary for the Board to carry out its

responsibilities under this section. The Department of State revenue office met with the Board's Executive Director and determined the
appropriate fee based on the cost to the Board of reviewing a continuing education proposal. The fee is set at $75 for approval of 1 hour of
continuing education. The fee is cumulative, in other words, a request for approval of a 10-hour continuing education activity would carry a fee
of $750. Calculating the approval fee on a per-credit hour basis is consistent with the method used by other organizations that accredit
continuing education for professional nurses.

This is sure to drive nurses out of PA. 75 per CEU is ridiculous. First, I agree that it is a great idea to mandate CEU's. But, there has
to be another way to keep track of this process and not charge that astronomical amount. Please reconsider this and work to find another
solution. Thanks for your attention to this matter, LeeAnn Cheung-Conaway RN CCRN

NOTE: This electronic mail message contains information that is or may be (a) LEGALLY PRIVILEGED,
CONFIDENTIAL, PROPRIETARY OR OTHERWISE PROTECTED BY LAW FROM DISCLOSURE, and
(b) INTENDED ONLY FOR THE USE OF THE ADDRESSEE(S) NAMED. If you are NOT the intended
recipient, an addressee, or the person responsible for delivering this to an addressee, you are hereby notified
that reading, using, copying, or distributing any part of this message is strictly prohibited. If you ARE the
intended recipient or an addressee, you are hereby notified that copying, forwarding or in any other fashion
distributing any part of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this electronic mail message in
error, please contact me immediately and take the steps necessary to delete the message completely from your
computer system. Thank you.
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